
Hildenborough CE Primary School PTA 
 AGM  

Co Chairs’ Report (Sept 2020 - July 2021) 

Page 1 of 1 

 

 

Firstly, thank you to all parents, carers and staff for your support with fundraising for 
the School during the last academic year.  Due to the ongoing pandemic and the 
many restrictions in place, we, unfortunately, were unable to follow our usual 
fundraising schedule but did manage to raise approximately £1,559.   
 
We provided funds to the School for the following: 

• Virtual Tour (£770) 

• Virtual Panto (£175) 

 

We also made donations towards: 

• Year 6 Leavers Books (£150) 
 

This is how we raised money over the year: 
 
ONLINE SHOPPING (£62)           BOTTLE BUDDIES & CAPS  (£220)           

AmazonSmile (£51), Easyfundraising (tbc) 

and Stamptastic (£11) 

School house bottle buddies and school 

caps were sold throughout the year. 

 

SUMMER FUN DAY (£561)                   

 
A class bubble event took the place of 

the usual Summer Fair.  The children 

enjoyed an inflatable assault course, 

basketball challenge, crockery smash, 

teachers in stocks, craft and other 

games.  The event was a great success 

and lots of fun was had! 

 
 

WREATH SALES (£496) DONATIONS (£220) 
 
Unable to hold our usual wreath making 

evening, the PTA made wreaths to order 

instead.  They sold well but we can’t wait 

to hold our workshop again. 

 

 

A number of school parents made a 

voluntary donation to the PTA to help 

boost funds for the year.  Thank you! 

 

 
 
 
 


